

Tower Views

June 5, 2014

Clinton United Methodist Church 601 S. Fourth St. · Clinton, Missouri 660-885-5597 · www.clintonumc.net

MINISTRY STAFF
Dr. David A. Maggi - Pastor
Sam Lucas - Director of Music & Organist
Jennifer Kiely - Youth Leader
Rev. Carl Whitacre - Pastor Emeritus

no matter what

on the magnificent mountain of joy sing praise to god. in the dark dungeon of despair sing praise to god. when life begins in beauty sing praise to god. when death takes your last breath sing praise to god. no matter what, sing praise to god, who is before, beneath after and above, beaming with nothing but nothing, but love.



d maggi

Next Sunday Sermon Text Luke 11:9-13



Suzetta Busby, Jo Stromberg, Fred McAllister, Mick Stratton, Arnie Drendel, George Wackerman and Alean Landes

<u>U.S. Military</u> Mark Shockley - Afghanistan Pray for Peace The date for Dr. Maggi's last Sunday here will be June 22^{nd} . On that day there will only be one service at $\underline{10:00}$. (No 8:30 Service, Sunday School or continental breakfast.) There will be a farewell reception the day before: Saturday, June 21^{st} from 1:00 p.m. -3:00 p.m. in the gym.



The Clinton United Methodist
Church and the Clinton Arts Council
invite students who have
completed kindergarten through
graduating seniors 2014 to try out
for one of the 50 parts in the

musical play "The Secret Garden". Auditions will be held on Monday, July 21, from 10 a.m to 12 noon at the United Methodist Church gym. There is no cost for the student to participate. No advanced preparation is required, just show up with a smile! Students chosen for parts should be prepared to be present all week from 10:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. for rehearsals. The play will be presented on Saturday, July 26, at 3:00 p.m. and 5:30 p.m. in the church gym.

For more information, contact Sam Lucas at 885-5597.

Have You Moved Recently?



We depend on you to help us keep our records up to date. Please notify the church office of any change of address or phone number as soon as you can so that our membership information is current.

Calendar of Events

Sunday, June 8

8:30 - Early Morning Service

9:00 - Continental Breakfast

9:30 - Sunday School

9:30 - Safe Sanctuary Training, Chapel

10:30 - Morning Worship/Steward Sunday

Monday, June 9

8:00 - Staff Meeting

Wednesday, June 11

8:00 - Prayer Circle

10:00 - Bible Study

Friday, June 13

9:00 - UMW Meeting

5:00 - Peace Wedding Rehearsal

Saturday, June 14

1:00 - Peace Wedding



Worship Assistants



Greeters- Rocky and Kathi Austin
Carroll and Judy McVeigh
Ushers - Don and Susan Turner
Gathering Music - 8:30 - Brenda Ford
10:30 - Janice Santero

Attention All adults who volunteer with children: VBS, Sunday School, Nursery and choir cookies!



There will be a Safe Sanctuary

Training <u>THIS SUNDAY</u>, June 8th at 9:30 am in the Chapel! Please plan to attend if you currently work with or plan to work with our children!



THANK YOU!

A HUGE thank you to Darrel Ammons for donating the 1954 picture of the church!! You can see this picture on the East wall in the hallway going to the gym. It's time to be thinking of Summer and here are a few events that you might want to mark on your calendar:



Scholarship Presentation

On Sunday, June 15 scholarships will be presented at the 10:30 service.

Farewell Reception for Dr. Maggi

On Saturday, June 21 from 1:00 - 3:00 the church will hold a reception in honor of Dr. Maggi's 20 years of dedication to the church.

Vacation Bible School - <u>DATE AND TIME</u> CHANGE

June 23-27 from 3:00 - 5:30, with bus transportation from summer school, for children age 4 through 5th grade. Sign up sheets are by the library under the flower chart.

New Pastor Meet and Greet Potluck

July 13 at 11:30 a.m. on the church lawn. The church will provide the table service and drinks <u>ONLY</u>. Church members bring a dish of their choice.

Missoula Children's Theatre

July 21 through July 26 for children who have completed kindergarten through 2014 graduating high school seniors



The Samaritan Builders Sunday School Class will be making a \$25 donation in honor of both Lula Wheeler and Ann Whitacre to the Hospitality fund. We thank God for

the life of both of these wonderful women.

Thank you to Dwight Staples and his crew for putting together the new pieces of playground equipment. They will be put to good use.



- The ECE Preschoolers-